
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 May 2017 

NOTICE OF INQUIRY – ROSCO FIELDS / Mr. W. VERRALL 

 

Greyhound Racing South Australia Stewards intend to inquire in the bonafides of the ownership 

and training of the greyhound ROSCO FIELDS. 

Owner Attendant Mr. Wayne Verrall is now required to attend this inquiry which will take place at 

the Greyhound Racing South Australia offices, 55 Cardigan Street, Angle Park on Thursday 11 

May, 2017 at 9.30am along with any witnesses which may assist the inquiry. 

As a result of the inquiry, charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound Racing. 

He was further advised that if he does not attend this inquiry it may be held in his absence and 

charges may be laid pursuant to GRSA Rules of Greyhound Racing.   

Stewards acting under GAR 14(c) have prohibited the greyhound ROSCO FIELDS from competing 

in any event whilst the matter is under investigation. 

 

L.G. MICHALANNEY  
INTEGRITY MANAGER 

 


